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29 June 2023 

Dear Parents of Year 5 Children, 

As the end of the academic year approaches, we wanted to take a moment to inform you about an 
exciting opportunity for your children. We are delighted to announce that Five Acres High School will 
be hosting Year 5 Showcase Afternoons, offering a glimpse into the exciting subjects and activities 
your children can expect if they join our school in September 2024. 

These showcase afternoons have been designed to provide your children with a taste of the 
enriching experiences they will encounter at Five Acres High School. Our aim is to familiarise them 
with our curriculum, teaching methods, and overall school environment. By participating in these 
showcase afternoons, your children will have the chance to explore various subjects that they would 
encounter during their time with us. 

These showcase afternoons will take place on the 10th, 11th and 12th July 1530 – 1700. The timetable 
below shows the sessions available on each day: 

Monday 10th July Tuesday 11th July Wednesday 12th July 

Headteacher Welcome Headteacher Welcome Headteacher Welcome 

English English English 

Maths Maths Maths 

Modern Foreign Languages Modern Foreign Languages Design Technology 

  Art   

  Design Technology   

 Spaces for each session will be limited due to space in classrooms and this will be done on a first 
come first served basis. Please follow the link below to fill in a Google Form, if the link does not work 
please copy and paste into your browser. 

https://forms.gle/RhdYECBVcWoLiokE6 

 We look forward to welcoming you and your child to Five Acres High School and providing an 
exciting glimpse into the fantastic educational journey that lies ahead. Thank you for your continued 
support. 

 Yours sincerely, 

Mrs J Walters 

Transition Coordinator, Year 7 Pastoral Support, Teacher of Maths 
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